
 

 

 
The College of Richard Collyer 
Hurst Road, Horsham, West Sussex, RH12 2EJ 
Principal:  Dan Lodge 
Telephone:  (01403) 210822 
E-mail:  admin@collyers.ac.uk 
 

 
14th December 2022 

 
Dear Students and Parents/Carers 
 
As we approach the Christmas holidays, Sussex Police have asked schools and colleges 
to distribute the attached information about the increased presence of ‘Cannabis Edibles’ 
in the Horsham District. Our Neighbourhood Youth Officer is keen to ensure parents, 
carers and young people are aware of the risks of consuming edibles.  
 
Best wishes 
 
Andrea John 
Vice Principal (Pastoral) 
 
Powerpoint 
 
Letter 
 

https://www.collyers.ac.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/12/NATIONAL-CANNABIS-EDIBLES-PRESENTATION-April-2022-v1.2.pptx
https://www.collyers.ac.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/12/CANNABIS-EDIBLES-Letter-for-Parents.docx

